From: Greg Woods <townmanager@townoforangeva.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 11:51 AM

To: NorthAnnaEnvironmental Resource

Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2020-0234
Attachments: NRC Docket ID NRC-2020-0234.pdf

Please accept this letter of support of an additional 20 years of operations for the North Anna Station
Units 1 & 2.

Thank You,

Gregory S. Woods

Town Manager

Town of Orange

119 Belleview Avenue
Orange, Virginia 22960
(540)672-5005 — phone
(540)672-4435 — fax
www.townoforangeva.org



http://www.townoforangeva.org/
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Town of Orange

i
1] Thill. Town Manager’s Office

0 R A N G 119 Belleview Avenue, Orange. Virginia 22960
Phone: (540) 672-5005 Fax: (540) 672-4435

Email: townmanager@townoforangeva.org

sweet ///V/ngr 4{14@5/ 71@51244

September 27, 2021

Office of Administration

Mail Stop: TWFN-7-A60M

ATTN: Program Management
Announcements and Editing Staff
US Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re: Docket ID NRC-2020-0234

Dear Sirs,

The Town Council of the Town of Orange requested | respond to the request for comments regarding an
additional 20 years of operation for the North Anna Power Station Units 1&2. These units have been
beneficial to the economic well-being of the Town even though we are located in an adjacent county.
Several of our citizens are employed by the station’s units and the loss of employment at this location
would be detrimental to the well-being of the Town.

While we do not receive direct revenues from property taxes from the units, w benefit from the
station’s proximity by employees living, shopping and eating in the Town. Children of these employees
do attend our county’s schools and are involved in activities that enhance the community.

We thank you for allowing our comments as we do support renewal of the station’s units for an
additional 20 years.

Sincerely,

TOWN OF ORANGE

Ll

Gregory S. Woods
Town Manager

GSW/wijc

A Main Street Community WM A Designated Enterprise Zone



